
 

 

June 2018

Greetings!
 
We had a very successful May in celebration of Asian American
and Pacific Islander Heritage Month. Mayor Turner spoke at our
luncheon, which had the largest attendance of the year, and we
had a lot of fun at Kim Son with our 2nd networking night of the
year.

June will be a little lighter as we start to slow down for the
summer, but we do have our Scholarship Luncheon this month on
the 7th. Please enjoy the news and event updates below. If you
have questions about our events or organization don't hesitate to
contact us, we are continuing to implement programs and events
that provide value to our members. Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely,

Wes Weaver
ACC Chairman 
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Hurricane season started this past Friday. We are in for a busy season if Subtropical Storm
Alberto is any indication. Colorado State University's Tropical Meteorology Project forecasts
above-average activity in the Atlantic in 2018 with 14 named storms, 7 becoming hurricanes
and 3 reaching major hurricane strength.

RECOMMENDATION: Prepare an emergency plan for your family and your business. See
our website for links to FEMA templates in various Asian languages.
 
I traveled to Washington, DC from May 14 - 17 to participate in various activities celebrating
Asian American/Pacific Islander Heritage month:

Attended a dinner hosted by the National Asian/Pacific Islander American Chamber of

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2Lc_oXJAaRsffxJjy3YsoN1bVnGa_CRmemTdyevXMptwsMeQ24osijfDFmAr8cxSJAvmGzjknlLsqyR51WXS9B9gYFZ1ouryqvjcfy84kSJwrm1VtZoXYVbal4b3tbSdPWiNNF-rw23Sz4GvLvDlKEkgnKdu4zLYdekyExVdMtBBeMiAnh09wucI3D6H27janDQwF3B2O-pK9_9rbRBObSLuhJbrAA0dptV61claLo6RNKHoQpCMql8JKYOVo8utjGjiT7gQblDZpbiQjqMUEGPhZ7ToCf_dGBk6X7vVpc_pVWEvnvFQ6Tw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2MG24e7bXLT6evNu6VK7scmU86Dr21uZVFTd1kirPtKuMYuUpStQUl7vdb8p9_PIOJD9aEk4_RStkiqEPcPxdO09M9bAwi3Kw1D7SGq4OlyZB8vlSrS5ZOHNfJR483-gg-pQqKxiAl0jcSIE65kthOi958CG6bBhnVQCHU0MCAj9xUUR0iZU16KCl_n5q0Tx-CIEV1_AH_z0XwVbv3Kth6mzhm4cVICVo-2ajFF6L_19PJONTl9T3O9A9OUPljYYrZkcKpWfN3YtmQKVPTb9rwLacWHIr1LxaSDwxJj8gq4siqRvl86zMu0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2HX3uAC7icNT8IFI8vcSgbGahVE38eJrDHnVphNzDRzIK2h_oy3At2PEP6hcPovYwZnqr91m0zULIk15meto8d_EmArx5eEqSaBkD02XHDWvvWhy0T8FBjugZnU-fDb2qeNJbKIBYXSGXiiWBfvvFIThOKWiYsCfLLAMR8JuE4aeblVgCMsW9-gtyKQ1Bq6szAIreKiOZzyLII5_Jzh1v9wVnuoiIzDBTHjanyLt056xNKb_Nb6H2idFGKfCdyzUIOlSfoGnbMrvjD0PeZhGrJ4=&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1119887724727&p=oi


Commerce and Entrepreneurship (ACE) for MOU partners (other Asian Chambers of
Commerce),
Attended the National Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) Business Summit
hosted by the Minority Business Development Agency
Attended the Asian Americans in Energy, Environment and Commerce (AE2C)
discussion with FERC Commissioner Neal Chatterjee
Visited Capitol Hill to meet Representatives and Senators to advocate for continued
funding of the Minority Business Development Agency and against the inclusion of a
question on citizenship in the 2020 U.S. Census
Attended the Asian Pacific American Institute for Congressional Studies (APAICS)
Awards Gala.

This was an excellent trip. I learned a great deal from meeting leaders of other Asian
Chambers and participating in Capitol Hill meetings.
 
Barbara Gallo and I attended a presentation by representatives of the U.S. Census. In
addition to the national census of all individuals living in the U.S. the Census Bureau also
surveys businesses every 5 years (we're currently in the 2018 national survey of business
owners). This survey, required by law, provides the most up-to-date information about all
business operating in the U.S. Results of this survey are used by businesses to plan their
activities and investments. It is available free of charge and can be accessed through the
U.S. Census Bureau website
(https://factfinder.census.gov/faces/nav/jsf/pages/index.xhtml).
 
Later in June, ACC Board member Walter Lawson and I will travel to Austin to meet with
Asian Chamber leaders from Austin, San Antonio and Dallas. We will discuss how to
coordinate our efforts to advance Asian community and Asian business interests at the
state and national levels.
 
The ACC Scholarship Awards banquet will be held Thursday, June 7 at the Brae Burn
Country Club on 8101 Bissonnet Street. Please join us as we recognize 10 outstanding
students for their academic and civic accomplishments with scholarship awards to assist
in financing their college education.
 
We have been alerted by the FBI to a Houston telephone scam where someone, reportedly
from the Chinese consulate, speaking Mandarin says the call recipient needs to send
money for any one of a variety of reasons. The Chinese consulate issued a warning on their
website (http://houston.china-consulate.org/eng/sgxw/t1552242.htm). The scam hit New
York City in April and NYC victims have lost almost $3 million dollars to the scammers.
 
Finally an early reminder that our 2018 Spirit of Entrepreneurship Gala will be held Friday,
October 26 at the Royal Sonesta.
 
Regards,
Milton
 

Upcoming Events

SBA Workshop at Fort Bend Chamber of Commerce (Jun 5)
ACC Scholarship Awards (Jun 7)
Asian American Journalists Association National Convention (Aug 8-11)
ACC August Monthly Luncheon - Judge Emmett (Aug 9)
ACC Spirit of Entrepreneurship Gala (Oct 26)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2BhhS3tPQftGP0n7KRMaKvsM_HazP5sRClAyZegz37A3Af9uOQsJAXAjpJBUXyLv8C7RIKu4VAQd3ey8ci-vcTZVFbq-rWPNuSwbtjMcKprg8tplaFt57h-4stIEHHX7OV09TicmDeiRSLQYte6OTBmbOzQfx6e18LW-5G9HMOSzY_0Hz1CZg9r3URyMZqYSGTt1xnHv2b7rSJ4UNkbDZOoEk36vkULjIvFz-ZQXCI9H0giJpoEdR16gSjhtdifJRRm1MVzL5qiA2dOZq6urJfuO6tjaZlxjQ5HWFMRELLt7MKf4d9_LunY=&c=&ch=


International Import Expo 2018 Shanghai (Nov 5-10)

     

To register please  CLICK HERE

      

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2B54wSCciXpyQ198uKmjlUfjptgdYiylnzJt7tqsa9TOZMLr5NCCOTLhFYwTBf0YPdm4HLFb9jkJqpOFVeRPsbEGkqnpiMuksRRHs2bcgbqDEZiff4J-BQiC6j0YffH32dhFnGcWK4scg89KIzZ2rBRKnzOP4fH1lvvIJL47a_9K-GNTC5um1gDOR0r51nQGQv3VFS6ivJsxekjyW_Nic3ba3sdyIaxyzehIfA3VFchu_bknARG7TleRiYj0qM6uwk-NwLCTYOUDHZsLCEU4DtAxrxmmVlvkz7sNG0G0TBRRv_kGa41WC2osmEeoJ-p4CuFlvJdojIDODtLvqO4W4aihd9izFvYSXantJaaRtC4h&c=&ch=


To register for the Networking Night event, please CLICK HERE .

      

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2Bp9RzsLF373Dr5OWtI64kMJycUuk8kqgT9oaDgoivnDrPZo5E7Q8hKxiR3NR6MWtTpEWF_Nl_JuBFMaH4rEmcx1DjfA43oqfkOG6J7U5wAJFpaB6QBhD6wVDVmqTdyps5ZXedSRAq_hLypSzAN74zF8nWbYlh90VDcKUYIJ0j70_9FJJu2siTi6eXFHdZ2Lw-vtrnsWUWda7N_TuzzJo4X-TT1IlThw06DdApuNz4uswSO2RTtwObcITBKq4Eq8PWYElQNA0up1Xz_XlTdwRANN4k7RrzGhn3TmfS_qwwx-g-pKj_KoGUA65b02D7JO06DGg3dNBdE7Pf6z05LGdRs=&c=&ch=


Board of Directors Spotlight 

 

Janet Blancett
Board of Directors

Chair - Governance Committee

Janet has 30+ years of experience in the petroleum industry with a BS in chemical
engineering from the University of Oklahoma, and is a registered Professional
Engineer in Oklahoma. She is currently a director at Cognizant, a Fortune 500 IT
consultancy.
 
Janet's greatest satisfaction comes from working toward something bigger than
oneself. She believes an effective way to address the needs of the Asian community is
through its business partners. She is in her second year on the board. She also serves
on the board directors for the Houston Forensic Science Center, was past chair of the



National Conference for the Society of Asian Scientists and Engineers, and has
chaired and hosted the Young Women Energized career event for the Women's
Energy Network.

May Luncheon - Mayor Sylvester Turner

Photo Credit:  George Wong

Networking Night - Presented by Naskila Gaming 



                                                                                      
                                                                                        Photo Credit: George Wong

New Members

Allstate (Sylvia Chan Totten)
U.S. Army Recruiting Company

Clear English Coach (Donna Durbin)
Merrill Lynch - TSPN Wealth Management Group (Jie Zhang)

Sparrow Assisted Living

Renewing Members

 

 



U.S. China Pathway (Austin Zhao) - lifetime member

Tax Free Shopping (Jorge Franz)

Member Questions

Please email questions to me at myoung@asianchamber-hou.org. 
I will try to answer 1-2 questions each newsletter.

 
Milton Young
President, Asian Chamber of Commerce

STRATEGIC PARTNERS

                              

PLATINUM MEMBERS

                   

                           

DIAMOND MEMBERS

CenterPoint Energy, Comcast Cable, Energy Conference Network, METRO and Utegration

LIFETIME MEMBERS
Kristopher Ahn, Yong J. An, Dr. Parvin Bagherpour, Leeshan Birney, Hon. Theresa Chang, Alice

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2PDPqNzOuq8mRa2qmBxbuUSnCzHDb3RBAV7GkN3GRgne3y80u_Po4_nDKYwS3rzfx8IgB-uTNyfWD1F4q6hHBnWHOMt2q_lkYtdqJK4QfNsJlbQbEaUV5_aR5Fzahq4Tcu6s42baDvsbKe_6ooGIPlCaXPzExQ6ARh01elVIsfvpvcRQQClRkLOC_XA87GFyRj5DNxxv3Z1GYttajT-sEqvtRHQUYWWGVeVsmH9vKKsVC5HGNbd0wtgTuR32jCe-3w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2PDPqNzOuq8mrCRaeH8aIwaYoO9FK59XBvKadL_on1sHqXchse9GUgNPXyouCd2cW4pUvWfb8RzYeW1n43TXbBdBB-EccHdPLcRO1pyXoQpxIH5ov2_4gmebFRnswOqSBZu63Wk-J5XtK2zSvPhicPxFaQRv7ywsrm4F_KFwJMbFKrZBl4e3LSxx1Ja3h8E6md141EMW8ewcFiYxcQMSinrvLnbjZ4lkFRO__MxOVY9MFIrv4iPBIhlStoT9za2hUs8Awu3OmpfT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2PDPqNzOuq8mymN-Es9RuEqDFefJks5i26Zin1sj-C9Q4yQ0DwyGLCWzNoGRn7GOjYKH8iNdhks870EK0vL73TeP2BItN1K64TzxD_DduQA3iF3YT3i3JTbYrJmdn55cn78MULBlWC2ZEl78xbcCNW_oPKmonkBH61zGeG37-f9CM9_p_wl7jFJJ0fJ39t80vlvXxzKXwAF9BDeNgD-JtsKkkl1Uyyt5s9Qrjv2IuTa30uvaISdmzDO-j3DjmUB-IQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oeQk91MIrJhXPxawOtfKKoeTc8q4kovTQOTl7pzblgRqeLK3jOmf2PDPqNzOuq8mErDGaR71XGL5AwebwNNzF9U6HQKA79pg0KcllMppLR6MiOuS4vA4IfPlp7PJDXhFuaZwUXyjDoyqhlpe3YWundhgp-CygDXdsGS-CtOr9_szBgp0sKnfDZgmfUMwA-oL62-ieGsOuijnD_7wU9lk-fT47njnnFR4OmKdjsAd_U7tOryLb8dqVOrNSi_OOXMf0r-fwrSAWxjCOvMEYAU7XJpUIcoDkejnt3hfaiBbF-uos91RRSfhp6ij0Rba2Rk-&c=&ch=


Chen, Donna Cole, Lucy DeVilla, Trung Doan, Harry Gee, Glen Gondo, Shahid Javed, Shirley Kwan,
Catherine A. Le, Stephen Le Jr., C.C. Lee, Kenneth Li, Randy Sim, Y. Ping Sun, E. Allan Tiller,

Don Wang, Don Woo, Jason Yoo, and Austin Zhao

MEDIA SPONSOR

STAY CONNECTED

                  
        

JOIN THE CHAMBER
Join the Asian Chamber today and get connected. You can also renew  or upgrade your membership to obtain greater

benefits. Please register below  or call us at 713-782-7222 for more information.

Apply here >>
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